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Each year they get better!
Competing against much larger teams, the 
Aquinas Academy team made it known to 
other catholic school chess teams who 
competed in the annual Knights of 
Columbus chess tournament that they 
were a team on the rise.
This year’s Chess team placed second in 
the 7-8th grade bracket and the 5-6th 
grade team finished third. Most catholic 
elementary schools in the Diocese were 
represented.

April 11, 2016
Geo Bee

  Harrison Fisher, the 
school Geo Bee champion, 
represented Aquinas in the 
state competition in which 
every elementary school in 
Delaware sent their school 
Bee winners. 
Harrison represented the 
school well by answering 
correctly most of his 
questions. Unfortunately, 
he missed making the 
second round by one 
questions. We are proud of 
Harrison!

If you missed Annie’s award winning play check it out on our 
YouTube channel AquinasAcademyDE  

Left to right: Gianna Moore, Dean Turner, Joshua 
Jimenez, Hayden Fisher, Marianne Kercher, Jonah 
Morris, David Alexander, Leah Alexander, Harrison 
Fisher




